| support house bill HB 3239 as Ethanol processing is highly flammable and explosive.

I live very close to the Yamhill County approved processing plant on Too of Chehalem Mountain and | am very scared for what can
happen

| experienced the fires first hand.

It was very scary and it was hard to get off the mountain.

This never should have been approved and we need this law to protect our citizens up here.

Thank you for listening.

Laura Lang



